
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No. 11.4.2                 
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  July 29, 2014 

Subject:  Canada Post Service Levels 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
That Halifax Regional Council requests the Mayor to write to the Federal Minster responsible for Canada 
Post on behalf of Council to request that Canada Post maintains the current levels of postal service in 
small and rural communities and continue to maintain residential door-to-door delivery in Canada. 
 

Reason:  
- Removal of this service will cause hardship for residents who have mobility challenges; 
particularly as our population ages 
- Continued concerns about the accessibility and maintenance of mailbox locations  
- Concerns that the consultation process with residents about these changes has not been 
adequate 
 

Outcome Sought:  
Correspondence that will express the concerns of HRM residents.  
 
 
 

Councillor Jennifer Watts 
 

District 8 

 


